

MVLWB Permits

From: Tyree Mullaney <tyree@mvlwb.com>
Sent: Monday, January 20, 2014 9:36 AM
To: 'MVLWB Permits'
Subject: FW: Giant Mine Working Group Meeting

AANDC_CARD-GIANT-Working Group Meeting_Jan17_14

Initial app – Environmental assessment

MV2007L8-0031

From: Erika Nyyssonen [mailto:Erika_Nyyssonen@gov.nt.ca]
Sent: January 17, 2014 1:08 PM
To: kevin o'reilly
Cc: Todd Slack; MoragMcPherson(Morag.McPherson@dfo-mpo.gc.ca); amy.sparks@ec.gc.ca; GordonHamre(gordon.hamre@gmail.com); KarinKronstal(kkronstal@yellowknife.ca); reganalyst@nsma.net; JohanneBlack(jblack@ykdene.com); tyree@mvlwb.com; 'rudy.schmidtke@aecom.com'; HenryWestermann(Henry.Westermann@pwgsc-tpsgc.gc.ca); MichaelNahir(Michael.Nahir@aandc-aandc.gc.ca); MarkPalmer(Mark.Palmer@pwgsc-tpsgc.gc.ca); 'Jane.Amphlett@aandc-aandc.gc.ca'; 'aehrlich@mveirb.nt.ca'(aehrlich@mveirb.nt.ca)
Subject: RE: Giant Mine Working Group Meeting

Sounds good Kevin. Sure we can move Mark later in the agenda. I suggest having Henry provide the design update on the various work packages as that will naturally lead into next steps, priorities, EA implications for the general group discussion. Yes Mike will be in attendance in person.

I've heard from a couple of folks, looks like February 15/16 is better. Any other conflicts from anyone else. I need to let Tony know by end of the day?

From: kevin o'reilly [mailto:kor@theedge.ca]
Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2014 9:33 PM
To: Erika Nyyssonen
Cc: Todd Slack; MoragMcPherson(Morag.McPherson@dfo-mpo.gc.ca); amy.sparks@ec.gc.ca; GordonHamre(gordon.hamre@gmail.com); KarinKronstal(kkronstal@yellowknife.ca); reganalyst@nsma.net; JohanneBlack(jblack@ykdene.com); tyree@mvlwb.com; 'rudy.schmidtke@aecom.com'; HenryWestermann(Henry.Westermann@pwgsc-tpsgc.gc.ca); MichaelNahir(Michael.Nahir@aandc-aandc.gc.ca); MarkPalmer(Mark.Palmer@pwgsc-tpsgc.gc.ca); 'Jane.Amphlett@aandc-aandc.gc.ca'; 'aehrlich@mveirb.nt.ca'(aehrlich@mveirb.nt.ca)
Subject: Re: Giant Mine Working Group Meeting
Importance: High

Thanks Erika. Gordon Hamre and myself will participate on Thursday of next week. We agree with shifting the focus of the meeting. It has been many months since we have had much information on what the Giant Team is actually doing. We would also suggest moving the proposed agenda items so that we hear from Mike Nahir first (presumably he will be there in person?) and Mark Palmer last. Lastly, I am not available on February 6th as there is a public hearing on the proposed Lynx development for the Ekati Mine on that date.

Kevin O'Reilly

----- Original Message -----

From: Erika Nyyssonen <Erika_Nyyssonen@gov.nt.ca>

Date: Wednesday, January 15, 2014 14:46

Subject: Giant Mine Working Group Meeting

To: Todd Slack <tslack@ykdene.com>, "Morag McPherson (Morag.McPherson@dfo-mpo.gc.ca)" <Morag.McPherson@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>, "amy.sparks@ec.gc.ca" <amy.sparks@ec.gc.ca>, "kor@theedge.ca" <kor@theedge.ca>, "Gordon Hamre (gordon.hamre@gmail.com)" <gordon.hamre@gmail.com>, "Karin Kronstal (kkronstal@yellowknife.ca)" <kkronstal@yellowknife.ca>, "reganalyst@nsma.net" <reganalyst@nsma.net>, "Johanne Black (jblack@ykdene.com)" <jblack@ykdene.com>, "tyree@mvlwb.com" <tyree@mvlwb.com>, "rudy.schmidtke@aecom.com" <rudy.schmidtke@aecom.com>, "Henry Westermann (Henry.Westermann@pwgsc-tpsgc.gc.ca)" <Henry.Westermann@pwgsc-tpsgc.gc.ca>, "Michael Nahir (Michael.Nahir@aadnc-aandc.gc.ca)" <Michael.Nahir@aadnc-aandc.gc.ca>, "Mark Palmer (Mark.Palmer@pwgsc-tpsgc.gc.ca)" <Mark.Palmer@pwgsc-tpsgc.gc.ca>, "Jane.Amphlett@aadnc-aandc.gc.ca" <Jane.Amphlett@aadnc-aandc.gc.ca>, "aehrlich@mveirb.nt.ca" (aehrlich@mveirb.nt.ca)" <aehrlich@mveirb.nt.ca>

> Hi folks, as discussed, we agreed on the date of Thursday January 23rd for our next (two day) Working Group Meeting.

> However, we'd like to suggest a one day meeting just on the Thursday 23rd.

> We feel there is value to focus primarily on 'design'. This would include:

> - the status of design for the various work packages;

> -identifying how measures will influence their direction and timing;

> -how to move forward on other measures not directly related to design eg. Oversight;

> -potential discussions on clarification for various measures not specifically addressed by the RM's;

> -any follow-up from January 20th Review Board meeting and;

> -debrief of City development permit engagement scoping session discussions.

>

> We'd like to suggest we postpone the Objectives table discussions until either Feb 5/6 or Feb 12/13 for when Tony Brown can join us face to face. If you could let me know by Friday January 17th if either one of those days don't work. Thanks

>

> Informal Agenda

1. > Mark Palmer will provide debrief on City discussions and Scoping Session Plan
2. > Henry Westermann and Rudy Schmidtke will be in attendance to present on the status of the various design packages.
3. > Mike Nahir to participate in discussions on how to move measures forward, overall schedule and working group participation

> If you have questions, please don't hesitate to be in touch.

> Final agenda and presentation to follow.

> Thanks.

> Erika Nyyssonen

>

> BEGIN:VCALENDAR

> METHOD:REQUEST

> PRODID:Microsoft Exchange Server 2010

> VERSION:2.0

> BEGIN:VTIMEZONE

> TZID:Mountain Standard Time

> BEGIN:STANDARD

> DTSTART:16010101T020000

> TZOFFSETFROM:-0600

> TZOFFSETTO:-0700

[aadnc.gc.ca\):MAILTO:Michael.Nahir@aadnc-aandc.gc.ca](mailto:Michael.Nahir@aadnc-aandc.gc.ca)ATTENDEE;ROLE=REQ-
PARTICIPANT;PARTSTAT=NEEDS-ACTION;RSVP=TRUE;CN=Mark Palmer (Mark.Palmer@pwgsc-tpsgc.gc.ca):MAILTO:Mark.Palmer@pwgsc-tpsgc.gc.caATTENDEE;ROLE=REQ-
PARTICIPANT;PARTSTAT=NEEDS-ACTION;RSVP=TRUE;CN='Jane.Amphlett@aadnc-aandc.gc.ca':MAILTO:Jane.Amphlett@aadnc-aandc.gc.caATTENDEE;ROLE=REQ-
PARTICIPANT;PARTSTAT=NEEDS-ACTION;RSVP=TRUE;CN='aehrlich@mveirb.nt.ca'
(aehrlich@mveirb.nt.ca):MAILTO:aehrlich@mveirb.nt.caDESCRIPTION;LANGUAGE=en-US:Hi folks, as discussed, we agreed on the date of Thursday January 23rd for our next (two day) Working Group Meeting. However, we'd like to suggest a one day meeting just on the Thursday 23rd. We feel there is value to focus primarily on 'design'. This would include: the status of design for the various work packages; identifying how measures will influence their direction and timing; how to move forward on other measures not directly related to design eg. Oversight; potential discussions on clarification for various measures not specifically addressed by the RM's; any follow-up from January 20th Review Board meeting and; debrief of City development permit engagement scoping session discussions. We'd like to suggest we postpone the Objectives table discussions until either Feb 5/6 or Feb 12/13 for when Tony Brown can join us face to face. If you could let me know by Friday January 17th if either one of those days don't work. Thanks

Informal Agenda

- 1) Mark Palmer will provide debrief on City discussions and Scoping Session Plan
- 2) Henry Westermann and Rudy Schmidtke will be in attendance to present on the status of the various design packages.
- 3) Mike Nahir to participate in discussions on how to move measures forward, overall schedule and working group participation

If you have questions, please don't hesitate to be in touch. Final agenda and presentation to follow. Thanks. Erika Nyssonen

SUMMARY;LANGUAGE=en-US:Giant Mine Working Group MeetingDTSTART;TZID=Mountain Standard Time:20140123T090000DTEND;TZID=Mountain Standard Time:20140123T163000UID:040000008200E00074C5B7101A82E00800000000B060B03DF611CF010000000000000001B888131F736834E80A632EA49ED1461CLASS:PUBLICPRIORITY:5DTSTAMP:20140115T214604ZTRANSP:OPAQUESTATUS:CONFIRMEDSEQUENCE:0LOCATION;LANGUAGE=en-US:6th floor Scotia BoardroomX-MICROSOFT-CDO-APPT-SEQUENCE:0X-MICROSOFT-CDO-OWNERAPPTID:718215134X-MICROSOFT-CDO-BUSYSTATUS:TENTATIVEX-MICROSOFT-CDO-INTENDEDSTATUS:BUSYX-MICROSOFT-CDO-ALLDAYEVENT:FALSEX-MICROSOFT-CDO-IMPORTANCE:1X-MICROSOFT-CDO-INSTTYPE:0X-MICROSOFT-DISALLOW-COUNTER:FALSEBEGIN:VALARMACTION:DISPLAYDESCRIPTION:REMINDERTRIGGER;RELATED=START:-PT15MEND:VALARMEND:VEVENTEND:VCALENDAR